
DE NOBILI SCHOOL, FRI
FRI POST, DHANBAD – 828 108

                    18.07.2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

With the extension in the lockdown and dim hopes of school starting, we have decided to have online clarifying  
classes sometime along with our Virtual Classes for our students.

These classes will begin from Monday 20th July 2020. As a first step the Class Teachers have formed 
WhatsApp groups with their respective students in which the subject teachers are also included. Classes will 
be held through Google Meet. The students are requested to install the Google Meet App in their mobile 
phones or connect the meeting through the computer.  The meeting URL will be sent through the respective 
WhatsApp groups by the Class Teachers/Subject Teachers.

As with any online communication, we need to be extra cautious and ensure our children do not fall prey to 
cyber crime.  Therefore you are requested to ensure the following important safety measures.

1. One standard phone is to be used for all classes. If the phone is in the name of the father or the    
mother of the child, then please inform the class teacher that your child will log in with the 
parent’s number.

2.   Parents are expected to closely monitor their child when they are attending these classes. 
Many children log in and then go about doing other chores without participating in the class.

3.   Children must log in on time. Late comers beyond 5 to 10 minutes will not be allowed   
into the class.

4.    Kindly instruct your child not to share the meeting ID and password of the online classes 
with anyone.

5.    If a child is caught abusing/misusing the online teaching facility, he or she will be immediately    
stopped from attending further classes.

6.    If you find your child having any security issues with these classes kindly notify the class 
teacher immediately.

7.   Please do remember that online classes will not be a one way communication with little or no 
student engagement. The students are expected to be active participants and do all the 
activities/assignments that the teachers give them.

8.  The students must be formally dressed.  We encourage the students to attend the class in school 
uniform as it will help to create the classroom ambience.

9.   The schedule for the Online Doubt Clearance classes is uploaded on the school   website.

Note: The second round of Self Assessment Test will be conducted in the first week of August.  
Kindly prepare your ward for the same. The Time Table for the Self Assessment Test -2 will be 
uploaded on the website in a few days.

Thank you for your cooperation. Stay Safe.

God Bless

Fr A. Amaladoss S.J.
Principal

 


